
Prenton St Stephen – Brackets for relay screens - Correspondence with parish and 

others 
 

Date Message 

09/10/2024 

 

To: Matt Graham 

From: David Bayley 

I write to advise that at it’s meeting on the 27th September 2024 the 

DAC considered the application from St Stephen’s for the installation of 

mounted brackets for relay screens and the committee resolved to 

recommend the scheme with the following provisos: 

a. The works to be under the direction and subject to the 

inspection of the Church Architect 

b. Any electrical works should be carried out by an electrical 

contractor accredited with the NICEIC or ECA, to the standards 

recommended in the Churchcare “Guidance Note: Electrical 

Wiring Installations in Churches" available via 

https://www.churchofengland.org/sites/default/files/2018-

11/CCB_Electrical-wiring-installations-in-churches_Apr-2013.pdf 

 

The DAC having met at Grappenhall St Wilfrid the committee also 

wished to offer the following informal advice: 

c. It suggested the parish may find it helpful to speak with 

Grappenhall St Wilfrid as they have recenty fixed monitors to 

brackets on columns and may offer comments and advice from 

their experience of this work 

 

I will progress the online application as soon as possible 
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